Clayton E. Moneymaker 
American Legion Auxiliary Unit 237
PO Box 1047
Huntsville, AL  35807

Members of the Auxiliary,

Unit 237 proudly endorses Peggy Steelman for the office of Chaplain for 2025-2026 year. Peggy is a member under the service of Robert A. Steelman (deceased), Korean War Veteran of the US Army.  She has been a member of the Auxiliary for 15 years.

Peggy has served as Unit Chaplain, District Chaplain, and as your Department Chaplain for the past year.  She has a loving heart and loves to spread the word of God to all who will listen.  She is very active in Unit 237 and we unanimously present this endorsement for Peggy as Department Chaplain.

							Sincerely,


							Sherry Schroen
							President, Unit 237
